
 

V Club of Saint Pius V Parish 
215 Maple Street 

Lynn, Massachusetts  01904 

 

TO: All V Club Members 

 

The January drawing for our parish V Club was held on Thursday, January 11, 2024 at 

the St. Pius V Pastoral Center.  Thanks to Fr. Mark and Sandy for assisting in drawing 

our lucky winners! We had a lucky double winner this month!!!  

 

Congratulations to all our winners!!!   Our “Lucky Dozen” for this month were: 
 

 

PRIZE NUMBER NAME ADDRESS CITY 

$1000 226 Patricia Murray  Lakeland, FL 

$300 815 Maria Lang  Lynn 

200 120 Karen Lawless  Lynn 

100 775 Patricia Lauria  Lynn 

50 570 Maria Carroll  East Dunedin, FL 

50 872 Marissa Tobias  Lynn 

50 975 Paula Clancy  Lynn 

50 010 Louis Wood  Lynn 

50 405 Maura Carroll  Swampscott 

50 273 Larry Lathum  E Hampstead, NH 

50 872 Marissa Tobias  Lynn 

50 643 Joan Regan  Lynn 

 

 

    

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL WINNERS  

 

The next drawing of the "V CLUB" is scheduled for February 14, 2024 at the St. Pius V 

Pastoral Center. Please make sure your dues are paid through January 2024 to be eligible 

for the February 2024 drawing.  Memberships are available by calling the Parish Center 

at 781-595-7487.   

Please check your bill to make sure your address and the amount you owe is correct.  If 

there is a problem, please call Mary Ellen at the rectory (781-595-7487).  The amount 

stated is what you owe for February plus any arrears.  A special thanks to all those 

members who pay ahead on their dues; it saves us quite a bit of postage each month. 

 

Sincerely, 

The V CLUB Committee 


